Hi All

 
There are no Harriers this Thursday 18th October as the schools are on holiday. Harriers will resume on the 25th.

 
Just a reminder that the AGM will be held on Tuesday 23rd October at 7:30 pm in the Eglinton Lounge. I look forward to seeing you there.

 
Please find attached a copy of the agenda.

 
Susan

 
BEITH HARRIERS
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
TUESDAY 23rd October 2012
THE EGLINTON INN, BEITH AT 7:30PM
1. Minutes of 2011 AGM
2. Matters Arising
3. Secretary’s Report
4. Treasurer’s Report
5. Child Welfare Officer’s report
6. Election of office Bearers
7. Coaching
8. Fixtures
9. AOCB
